
We are pleased to announce that as of January 2019, Matt Clausen is a Principal of the

Firm.

Matt’s practice focuses on federal and state tax law, corporate governance, and trust law

matters that arise for tax-exempt organizations and their donors. He advises exempt

organizations (including community foundations, donor-advised fund providers, private

foundations, and supporting organizations), and the individual and corporate donors that

support them.

Congratulations, Matt!
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